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South Carolina Society 

of Adlerian Psychology 

Newsletter 
1313 St. Andrews Road 
Columbia, SC 29210 

www.adleriansc.org 
 

Dear Fellow Adlerians, 

As I write this, we’ve already had a response to our recent “Call For Proposals” for our September Conference.  

The e-mail came with high-praise for our gathering.  So much training is done “on-line” that it has become a 

rare thing for professionals to gather in person, share ideas and network.  Mark September 26, 27, and 28th on 

your calendar.  Perhaps you will wish to give some thought to making a contribution and sharing what you 

know.  Prior to our Fall conference we have another delightful opportunity to gather at the home of Frank and 

Kathy Walton on Saturday June 14th.  Bring a friend, your shorts, sunscreen and a yummy food item.  The sun 

almost always shines, but if we are forced indoors, we promise to eat and socialize without the burden of a 

business meeting.  See you then. 

Regards, 

John Arnold, Ph.D., LPC 

President, SCSAP 

 

  

 

 

 

PRESIDENT’S LETTER DATES TO REMEMBER: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The educational program at our 

November 1 meeting will be 

presented by Cindy Walton-

McCawley.  The topic will be 

Cindy’s creative way of 

encouraging young people:  

The END Model of 

Encouragement.  The 

educational meeting will be 

followed by a business 

meeting.  Conference 

committee chairpersons are to 

provide a brief committee 

report.  Our NASAP COR 

representative, Kathy Walton, 

will provide a very positive 

report regarding her 

participation at the CPR 

meeting of NASAP in 

Hershey, PA. 

Kudos to President Morris 
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SCSAP Annual Picnic 

Saturday, June 14, 
2013,  3:00 p.m. 

Frank and Kathy 

Walton’s home  
158 Eagle Chase Ct. 

Chapin, SC 29063 

803 345-1905 
 

 www.adleriansc.org  

 
North American 

Society of Adlerian 

Psychology 
Convention 

May 22-25, 2014  

Intercontinental Hotel 
Chicago, IL 

www.alfredadler.org 

 
 

International Adlerian 

Summer Institute 
(ICASSI) 

July 20 – August 1, 

2014 
Canterbury, England 

www.ICASSI.net  
 

S. C. Conference of 

Adlerian Psychology 
September 26, 27, 28, 

2014 

Springmaid Beach 
Resort 

Myrtle Beach, SC 

www.adleriansc.org  

 

ANNUAL PICNIC JUNE 14 
Our SCSAP annual picnic will be held once again at the home of Kathy and Frank Walton.  Members are 

welcome to bring children or other friends.  Each member attending is asked to bring a side dish or dessert 

that will serve six.  The Society will provide Farm Boys Barbeque, rice and hash, along with ice tea, soft 

drinks, beer, and wine.  Picnickers may canoe, swim, fish, play lawn games, walk the woods or sit by the 

pond.  There will not be an educational program or business meeting.  The address is 158 Eagle Chase Ct., 

Chapin, I-26, at exit 91.  Drive towards Chapin six tenths of a mile to Eagle Chase Ct. on the left.  Turn right 

at the first lane.  The home phone number is 803 345-1905. 

 

 

 
 

FALL CONFERENCE, SEPTEMBER 26-28, 2014 
The program committee is pleased to announce that Dr. Eva Dreikurs Ferguson will give the keynote 

presentation at our Fall conference.  Eva will focus upon Adlerian Psychology in the workplace and in 

organizations.  Eva is a professor of psychology at Southern Illinois University, an author, researcher 

and for many years Chairperson of the International Committee for Adlerian Summer Schools and 

Institutes.  Eva’s father, Rudolf Dreikurs was a colleague of Adler and founder of the Alfred Adler 

Institute of Chicago.  In addition, SCSAP is fortunate to have Dr. Bill Linden as a Saturday presenter.  

Bill is Professor Emeritus of Philosophy at Southern Illinois University.  He will present on 

Philosophical Foundations of Adlerian Psychology.  Our three-day program will include five full day 

workshops on Friday, seventeen 75-minute presentations on Saturday in addition to the keynote, and five 

half day workshops on Sunday.  In keeping with our tradition we will offer a complimentary reception 

Friday evening sponsored by Columbia Psychological Associations, and a hors d’oeuvres buffet on 

Saturday evening followed by music and a sing-a-long by the hotel pool.   The conference brochure will 

be sent by e-mail and US mail approximately July 25.  Participants will have the opportunity to earn 17 

CE’s at the conference.  Please help us publicize this excellent opportunity for in-service training by 

forwarding the brochure to colleagues.  

 

NASAP IN CHICAGO MAY 22-25, 2014 
This year’s theme of the annual conference of the North American Society of Adlerian Psychology is 

“Celebrating the Original Positive Psychology.”  It is a help to our members to have this conference 

moving back eastward after being held on the west coast in recent years.  You may register on line at 

www.alfredadler.org. 

 

ICASSI IN UK IN 2014, DUBLIN, IRELAND IN 2015 

While time is short to register to attend the International Adlerian Summer Institute in Canterbury, 

England; it may be exactly the right time to being planning to attend ICASSI in Dublin in 2015.  The 

website may be accessed at www.ICASSI.net 
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